Place Letter on Engineering Firm’s Letterhead


Date

Mr. Robert Barron
Engineering Inspection Supervisor
City of Grand Prairie – Engineering Division

300 W. Main Street
Grand Prairie, Texas 75050

rbarron@gptx.org

RE:  Project Name, X Number, and City File Number
Dear Mr. Barron:

As a follow up to the project walk through and completion of the punch list items for the above referenced project, we have performed an on-site walk through inspection of the project site.  

Based on the contractors’ information and my personal inspection of the project, they are in general conformance of the design plans prepared under my direction and seal.   Revisions or other changes to the plans are listed as follows:

· (List all or ‘None’ if applicable)

The record plan set in CAD and PDF formats have been provided for the City’s records.

With this letter, I hereby request that the final letter of acceptance be issued for this project. 

Sincerely,

Engineer of Record

Engineering Firm and Firm registration # 
cc:  

Engineering Department, (engineering@gptx.org) 

Noreen Housewright, P.E., C.F.M. Assistant Director of Engineering,(nhousewright@gptx.org)
Nestor Ramirez, P.E., C.F.M. Development Construction Coordinator, (nramirez@gptx.org) 
(Name of Assigned Construction Inspector), Construction Inspector (email@gptx.org)
Jesus Castañeda, Senior Construction Inspector, (jcastaneda@gptx.org)
David McKee, Storm Water Inspections Supervisor, (dmckee@gptx.org)
Gabe Johnson, P.E., P.H., C.F.M., GISP, Director of Public Works, (gjohnson@gptx.org)
Romin Khavari, P.E., C.F.M., City Engineer, (rkhavari@gptx.org)
Ryan Harrell, P.E., C.F.M., Storm Water Utility Manager (rharrell@gptx.org)
